
Please COme and Join Us for our annual AAUW reciprocity brunch
December 7th: 9:30am-11am
With Special Guests the North High School Choir 
The Hilton Garden Inn
959 Middle Road
Bettendorf
Contact Marielle prior to November 15th to RSVP at 309-644-0282.  Checks for $20 payable to the AAUW sent to Marielle Sweborg, 3384 East Kimberly Road, Davenport, Iowa 52807
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